
Common Purpose appears to have become shy about their Berlin based web 
design team. The company details seem to have now been removed from the 
CP website. Supported and funded by German International Banks, it is 
perhaps not surprising that CP uses a Berlin based web design team.  
 
 
 
The company details were: 
 
Neue Gestaltung GMbH 
Gipsstr. 3 
D – 10119 Berlin 
 
T + 49 30 225078 – 0 
F + 49 30 225078 – 50 
 
kontakt@neuegestaltung.de 
Imprint 


